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Qet, 8, 1862
Dear Mr, Cooper:
We are happy to

your reception A
October 2nd., &3

letter containg
information. O uﬁ@ﬁ@‘
frequency checks a¥e
first Thursday of each

(o]
WES,UE.PAT.OFF.)

o]

w»
O
¢+
o

o

with Gray kng, Sve. in
Birmingham, Ala, We will
consider your suggestion =
on Cw. Too bad about the
Dodgers,
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T-COL§TONE” POST CAR

Yours truly,

Rolamdz éordan Jri

WRTEICH-CHICAGO

Mr., Ernest R. Cooper
438 Easb 21st Street
Brooklyn 26, N. Y.

Chief Engineer, §SBB



